TUPELO RESTAURANT ASSOCIATION

July 16, 2024

Mayor Todd Jordan
Tupelo City Council
Tupelo City Hall

71 East Troy Street
Tupelo, MS 38804

Dear Mayor Jordan and members of the Tupelo City Council,

The Tupelo Restaurant Association met and is happy to recommend Chef Cooper Miller to represent the
Tupelo Restaurant Association on the Tupelo Coliseum Commission through 2028. Chef Miller is the
head chef at Forklift and is well-versed in the issues facing the restaurant industry today. He has

expressed a keen interest in representing our industry and serving the city in this capacity.

I hope you will consider our nomination and appoint Cooper Miller to serve on the commission.

Bernard Bean
Eat With Us Group
Tupelo Restaurant Association



